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 21/6/17
Dear Parents/ Guardians,
On Friday 23rd of June, Junior Infants and Senior Infants are going on a school outing to Rumley’s Farm. We would ask that all children are in school at 9.15am sharp. Children are to be collected from school at the later time of 2.55pm.
Children are to wear their school tracksuits. Please apply sun cream on your child before the outing. Children are asked to bring a packed lunch and plenty of drinks.
We are looking forward to our day out.

Kindest regards,
Ann Marie Calnan and Ciara O’Connor


